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Polymer Corporation Named a Massachusetts Manufacturer of the Year  
 Polymer recognized for innovative manufacturing and products 

 

 
Rockland MA (October 30, 2018).  Polymer Corporation, a leading manufacturer of plastic 

parts and assemblies for demanding applications based in Rockland MA, today announced that it 

has been chosen as Manufacturer of the Year for its region of Massachusetts by the 

Massachusetts Joint Legislative Manufacturing Caucus.  The caucus includes more than 60 

legislators from around the Commonwealth who focus on training for manufacturing employees, 

encouraging innovation, and expanding manufacturing apprenticeship opportunities in key 

manufacturing sectors. 

 

The award was presented to Polymer at an annual awards ceremony at the Massachusetts State 

House on October 30, 2018. The event was held to showcase the winning manufacturers’ 

innovative manufacturing capabilities and products, and to honor their commitment to creating 

and maintaining employment and economic opportunities in the Commonwealth.   

 

Bob Underwood, Polymer Corporation’s President and CEO, noted, “We are an example of the 

resurgence of manufacturing occurring now in America.  We are growing rapidly.  We always 

are looking for new ways to do things, we move fast, and we aren’t afraid to try something 

different.  We are thrilled to receive this award recognizing our achievements.” 

 

Representative Jeffrey N. Roy, House Chair of the Joint Manufacturing Caucus, said, 

“Massachusetts has become a strong leader in advanced manufacturing, and it is important for 

government and companies such as Polymer Corporation to work together to pursue innovation.  

We continue to look for ways to improve production and provide high paying jobs for the 

residents of the Commonwealth as manufacturing is vitally important to the Massachusetts 

economy and our future.”    
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